
Annual Notification of the Availability of the District Asbestos Management Plan 

The Edgemont Union Free School District has submitted information to the New York State Education 

Department regarding asbestos containing building materials in the school district. This information is 

documented in the school district’s Asbestos Management Plan, which is in accordance with the United 

States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 

1987 (40 CFR Part 763). This memorandum is intended to fulfill annual notification requirements. 

 

In compliance with the AHERA Regulation, the school district conducted its 2016 Triennial Re-inspection 

October 9, 2015. The school district continues to perform the Six Month Periodic Surveillances as 

required under the AHERA Regulation. Documentation related to all inspections is available in the 

Asbestos Management Plan. 

 

During the upcoming summer (July and August 2016) a number of asbestos abatement and containment 

projects will be performed as follows:  

 EHS Building D – Windows and unit ventilators replacement project 

 Greenville School – Windows replacement project 

 Seely School – Roof Replacement project 

 

The Asbestos Management Plan for the Edgemont UFSD is located in the District Office with the Director 

of Facilities and is available to the public for review Monday through Friday from 9 A.M. - 3 P.M. 

 

For more information, please contact the following person: 

John McCabe, Director of Facilities, LEA Designee 

(914) 472-7767 X4418 

jmccabe@mail.edgemont.org 
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